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NRC FOPM 366 v.S. NUCL£'MI REGULATORY COMMISSION
(7-77)

LICENSEE EVENT REPORT EXHIBIT A

LER No. $0-313/B3-0172/030.-0
Qccurrence Date: 07/07/83

Cause Description and Corrective Actions (Continued)
Preliminary inspection results were discussed with the ANO-1 NARR Project Manager on July 15, 1983. Subsequently, more

detalled inspection results were documentsd by letter 1CAN@7B312 on July 29, 1983. These inspection resuits and the results
from the lab analysis of a previously pulled tube wi!l be discussed in a future AP&L/NRC meeting,
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ARKANSAS POWER & LIGHT COMPANY
POST OFFICE BOX 551 LITTLE ROCK, ARKANSAS 72203 501) 371-4000
August 6, 1983

1CAN@88303

Mr. W. C. Seidle, Chief

Reactor Project Branch #2

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region IV

611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, TX 76011

SUBJECT: Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1
Docket No. 50-313
License No. DPR-51
Licensee Event Report
No. 83-017/03L-0

Gentlemen:

In accordance with Arkansas Nuclear One - Unit 1 Technical Specification
6.12.3.2.d, attached is the subject report concerning a leak in the once
through steam generator.

Very truly yours,

Qv

hn R. Marshali
Manager, Licensing

JRM: RJS: rd
Attachment

cc: My, Richard C. DeYoung
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

Mr. Norman M. Haller, Director
Office of Management & Program Analysis

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D. C. 20555
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MEMBER MIDDLE SOUTH UTILITIES SYSTEM ,



